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On Saturday, October 5th, TIA took a trip to Toronto for the 
annual Ontario University Fair. This is a unique opportunity 
for students from all over Ontario to meet with counsellors 
from all Ontario universities. Ms. Jennifer and Ms. Dana took 
all grade 12 students and some curious grade 11 students 
downtown. Every university had their own table with 
literature, pamphlets, booklets, and representatives. 
University application season has started! Best of luck to our 
Grade 12s.

TIA heads to Ontario University 
Fair in Downtown Toronto
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On  October 8th, 9th, and 10th, Vice Principal Bakri held 
guidance sessions for all grade 12 students. These one-
on-one sessions were held to better understand students' 
future academic and career goals, to start the university 
application process, to review midterm marks, and to 
review program prerequisites. Application season has 
started, and we check in with our students to make sure 
that they are on track to meet their goals. The OUAC 
application deadline will be on January 15th 2025.

Guidance Sessions with Gr.12s
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On Tuesday, October 29th, Rei from Queens University 
visited Toronto International Academy. He gave a detailed 
presentation about Queens, its programs, scholarships, and 
campus life. TIA students received Queens brochures and 
asked questions. At TIA, we try to get a variety of university 
visits, and we actively help students choose a university 
program that is right for them.

Queen’s University Visit
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On Wednesday, October 30th, Laurel from Brock University 
visited Toronto International Academy, offering an in-depth 
presentation on Brock’s programs, scholarships, and 
campus experience. Students at TIA received informational 
brochures and engaged in a Q&A session with Laurel. At 
TIA, we strive to host a variety of university representatives 
to help our students explore their options and find the 
program that aligns best with their future goals.

Brock University Visit
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Halloween 2024
TIA held an exceptional 2024 Halloween event at school. 
Students and staff came in with costumes. The highlight 
of the day was a pumpkin carving contest, where students 
had the chance to demonstrate their creativity. The 
technology class also created Halloween videos that were 
shown to the school. The student council brought 
pumpkins, chocolates, a Halloween music playlist, and 
prizes. 
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